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Construction Update 
Nordstrom Elementary School

Happy Friday!
We are still making good progress and staying 
on track for the November completion.  The 
weather has been good, the crew has been 
staying safe and healthy, and things are moving 
along at a good pace.

Overall Progress Report 
The roof system continues to be installed (if you 
look closely at the second photo you will see a 
worker above the roof through the vent holes).  
Both buildings now have the door and window 
frames installed.  The fire sprinkler systems are 
90% complete, with the exception of tying into 
the risers on the exterior of the buildings.  The 
first building is receiving the exterior "paper" and 
lath prior to stucco, and the second building will 
follow soon.  You will notice scaffolding around 
this first building to give access to all the exterior 
wall surfaces.

The student restrooms have been gutted, new 
plumbing installed below grade, and new 
concrete was poured yesterday (7/9).  

4-Week Look Ahead
The roof work will continue, the second building will start 
receiving the exterior lath, and site electrical work will 
begin next week.  There will be a brief water outage on 
Tuesday 7/14 from 6 AM to 9 AM while we install the shut-
off valve in the existing student restrooms.  Interior 
infrastructure work will continue in both buildings (HVAC, 
Electrical, Plumbing, Low Voltage, etc.)



Safety and Security 
We continue to work under the latest guidelines 
for construction during the COVID-19 Pandemic.  
New protocols will take effect on Monday 7/13 
per the County Order, and we continue to ensure 
all protocols are being followed correctly for the 
health and safety of all workers, staff and 
community members. You will notice postings 
surrounding the construction zone with the rules 
and regulations pertaining to covid-19 and safety.  
We ALL want to remain healthy and safe and 
continue our progress on this exciting project.

As always, safety is the highest priority for all 
students, staff, and contractors. Contractors 
working on the site are required at all times to 
wear personal protective equipment that meets 
or  exceeds their company’s injury and illness 
prevention plan; this includes but is not limited to 
safety  vests, hard hats, dust masks, safety 
goggles, gloves, etc.   

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, 
please feel free to contact me at  any time. 
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Tom Herrington, Construction Supervisor 
Morgan Hill Unified School District 
herringtont@mhusd.org  (408)201-6032




